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1.1

2.1

3.1

4.1

5.1

6.1

7.1

7.2

7.3

Summary

This report summarises the Executive’s response to comments given by the
Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee on reports submitted to the Executive on
26 July 2017.

Recommendation

That the responses made by the Executive be noted, as set out in Appendix 1 to
the report.

Reasons for the Recommendation

This report is produced to create a dialogue between the Executive and the
Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee, ensuring that the Scrutiny Committee is
formally made aware of the Executive’s responses.

Alternative Options Considered

The Committee receives and notes the minutes of the Executive instead.

Budgetary Framework

There is no impact on the budgetary framework. This is for the Committee’s
information only.

Policy Framework

The work carried out by the Committee helps the Council to improve in line with
its priority to manage services openly, efficiently and effectively.

Background

As part of the scrutiny process, the Committee no longer considers the whole of
the Executive agenda.

Councillors are emailed at the time of the publication of the Executive and
Scrutiny Committee agendas, asking them to contact Committee Services by
9.00 am on the day of the Scrutiny Committee, to advise which Executive items
they wish the Scrutiny Committee to pass comment on and the reasons why.

As a result, at its meeting on 4 April 2017, the Finance & Audit Scrutiny

Committee considered the items detailed in the appendices. The responses
which the Executive gave are also shown.
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Appendix 1

Responses from the meeting of the Executive held on 26 July 2017 to the

Finance and Audit Scrutiny Committee’s comments

M |3 |Title | Final Accounts 2016/17
Scrutiny The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported the
Comment recommendations in the report.
Executive .
R No response was required.
esponse
i%em 5 Title Improvements in Royal Pump Rooms
The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee fully supported the
recommendations in the report.
Scrutiny
Comment However, Members raised concerns that the catering contract at the
Pump Rooms will be extended for a further 12 months from February
2018 although they noted the reasons for this decision.
- The Executive recognised the concerns raised by Finance & Audit
Executive . . ; . o .
Scrutiny Committee and explained that it would be monitoring this
Response : .
situation very closely.
it:m 8A | Title Significant Business Risk Register
Scrutin The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee noted the report but expressed
Y their dissatisfaction that the Leader of the Executive was not available to
Comment . . .
attend the meeting and answer their questions.
The Leader accepted that he normally attended Finance & Audit Scrutiny
Executive Committee for this item but was not present last night because he
Response wanted to listen to the debate at the Overview & Scrutiny Committee

regarding Fire Safety in High Rise Buildings and Environmental
Enforcement Service Delivery Options.
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